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11th February 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
World Book Day is possibly the most important day in the reading calendar. This year we are celebrating the 25th 

anniversary of World Book Day – with the message for all  ‘you are a reader‘! It will be filled with lots of exciting, 

celebratory ways to promote reading for pleasure. Our school will be celebrating this day on Thursday 3rd March.  

Our focus for World Book Day is using your imagination: books as a way to imagine the impossible. All three classes 

will be focusing on the book ‘What we’ll build’ by Oliver Jeffers. To celebrate this in school we would like all children 

to dress up as something they want to be in the future using their imagination for what they could be in the future 

e.g. astronaut, barrister, chef, dancer, vet. Please encourage your child to explore and be creative. 

During the morning all children will be participating in a writing task based on the book ‘What we’ll build’ by Oliver 

Jeffers. In the Afternoon we will be exploring the book further and focusing on making and creating a piece of 

artwork.  

Next term we will be focusing on reading in school.  Each week on the newsletter there will be a recommend reads 

section that will be focused on a specific topic. Keep a look out to see if anything takes your fancy.  

Every year, publishers produce 12 new and exclusive £1 books for children. Your child will receive their £1 token 

from school so they can experience choosing one of these books for FREE or putting it towards the cost of another 

book from their nearest bookseller.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr R Chipperfield   

Head of School      

mailto:admin@surfleet.lincs.sch.uk
http://www.surfleet.lincs.sch.uk/

